
From: Harvey, Kent M
Sent: 3/12/2013 5:17:49 PM
To: carla.peterman@cpuc.ca.gov (carla.peterman@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Thanks

Carla:

Thanks again for spending the time with me and the rest of our team today and for 
sharing your thoughts and questions with us. I wish you the very best and look 
forward to working with you. If there’s anything I can do to be helpful, don’t hesitate to 
call.

Best Regards

Kent M. Harvey

SYP and Chief Financial Officer

PG&E Corporation

415-973-8224

Ken.t.Harvev@pge-corp.com

SB GT&S 0291044
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